
From: Richard Price
To: Clarke, Stella
Cc: Manston Airport
Subject: FW: TR020002

 2019 16:00:55

From: Steve Purchase  
Sent: 03 July 2019 13:57
To: Richard Price <RICHARD.PRICE@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: TR020002
 
Further to your letter we would like to be considered as an interested party.  We have a 5 year
lease at our Gateway Heliport premises and very much intend this to be our permanent home
for the long term.
 
Regards
Steve Purchase

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is
intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please
notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the
intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is
strictly prohibited.

Although the company has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the company cannot accept responsibility
for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.

 
Should you no longer wish to receive emails from ourselves then please contact us or simply reply NO to any email sent by us.
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